From: Stacy Becker

To: Planning Clerk; Lazar, Steve
Subject: I support infill development near the McKinleyville Town Center
Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 5:19:40 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Per my email subject line: I support infill development near the
McKinleyville Town Center.
Thank you!

Stacy Becker, 2364 Hewitt Rd. CA 95519.
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